
Newsletter Friday 11th October 2 024       

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

 

Each day this week, the children have been learning about a different habitat. They have enjoyed activities inspired by the 

desert, jungle, woodland, sea and arctic/antarctica. Using little hole punchers, the children made holes in leaves and made 

rubbings with chalk and crayons to see the different patterns. With crayons the children made marks and formed letters on 

sandpaper. Some of the children made some fun lion masks and desert collages. As part of the desert theme, the children 

made a cactus with playdough and counted the spaghetti pikes. Rolling conkers down a ramp, was a fun way to teach 

about numbers and shapes. On Thursday we set up a hairdresser’s salon which was very popular. The children answered 

the phone, took bookings and not only using the clips on the dolls – but Malgo too!! 
 

Next week our topic is ‘Harvest.’ We will be collecting for Elmbridge  

Foodbank and taking your donations to St Peter’s Church. Please drop  

off any donations through the week. I have added an attachment of  

suggested items. Thank you! 

 

 

Important Dates 

Autumn Term 

Thursday 5th September – Friday 25th October 

HALF TERM 

Monday 28th – Friday 1st November 

Monday 4th November – Wednesday 18th Dec 
 

Tues 17th December – Christmas Event (Parents) 

Wed 18th December – Christmas Party (Children) 
 

CHRISTMAS HOLIDAYS 

 

School admissions 

You can apply for a primary, infant or junior school place from 4 

November 2024 if your child: 

▪ was born between 1 September 2020 and 31 August 

2021, or 

The closing date for applications is 15 January 2025. 

Apply 

 

https://www.surreycc.gov.uk/schools-and-learning/schools/admissions/primary-junior-and-infant/apply?utm_source=e-shot&utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=EarlyEducationandChildcareprofessionalsupdate12-12-23

